ARDEN EDWARD WALLUM, BS, MS, PE

June 19, 2023

Mr. Russ Martin, President Board of Directors Mission Springs Water District 66575 Second St. Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240

Re: Arden Wallum retirement

I want to begin by thanking you and the Board of Directors for the wonderful 18 years I have been with Mission Springs Water District. It is time for me to retire and for you to select a new leader. To that end, I have submitted my retirement papers to CalPERS and should hear back soon if there is any additional information they may need. Provided that my retirement application is accepted, let this serve as my resignation effective August 8, 2023, with my last day of work August 7, 2023.

Mission Springs Water District is in a good position to provide water to the communities we serve. I wish you all well in the future.

Sincerely,

Arden E Wallum